March 2, 1993

U. S. Department of Interior
Bureau of Land Management
P. O. Box 1157

Hobbs, NM 88240

State of New Mexico

E&M Dept - Oil Conservation Division
P. O. Box 1980

Hobbs, NM 88240

South Mattix Unit Federal
Conversion of Wells 33 & 35
Regulatory Filings

To whom it may concern:

A review of our records indicated that the proper regulatory reports have not been filed
on our conversions of South Mattix Unit Federal wells 33 and 35 from Fowler Paddock
producers to Fowler Upper Yeso water injectors, said conversions authorized by

State of New Mexico Oil Conversation Division Order No. R-9623-A. In order to
update the records on these two wells, please find enclosed forms 3160-4 and 3160-5

for each well.

Should you have any questions, please contact me at the letterhead address, Room
17.180 or by telephone at (713) 556-3744.

Sincerely yours,

(e

{
Matt Wines
Business Analyst

cc: D. M. Prince
Well Files



